
On 30 June 2023, the new parental leave, included in Article 48 bis of the 

Workers' Statute, came into force, which allows all employees who have 

children under 8 years of age to request a leave of absence for the care of 

their children for up to eight weeks a year. 

 

This leave applies equally to all workers, men and women, irrespective of 

their type of employment contract (open-ended, fixed-term, part-time or 

temporary), and may be taken in full weeks, continuous or discontinuous, 

until the child reaches the age of 8 years.  

 

Employees who wish to request parental leave must specify the start and 

end date of the leave or, if applicable, the periods of leave, provided that the 

needs of the company allow it. If both parents are employees of the same 

company, as well as in other cases defined by collective bargaining agree-

ments in which taking parental leave during the requested period seriously 

disrupts the proper functioning of the company, the company may postpone 

the granting of parental leave for a reasonable period, justifying it in writing 

and after having offered an equally flexible alternative period of leave. 

 

The Workers' Statute protects this leave, and the employee may not be dis-

missed while he/she is enjoying it. 

 

After taking parental leave, employees must have the right to return to the 

same job. If that is not possible, the employer must provide them with an 

equivalent or similar job that is consistent with their employment contract 

or employment relationship. 

 

In addition, this leave is compatible with other leave that the employee may 

take, and although it is currently unpaid leave, European Directive 

2019/1158 states that, as of August 2, 2024, parental leave will become paid 

leave, but it will be necessary to wait for the reform to be carried out. 
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The content of this Newsletter has the character of general infor-

mation and does not constitute professional advice or recommen-

dation of any investment and therefore should not be used in that 

sense. None of the statements or expressions contained herein shall 

be deemed as a supply of goods or services. 

 

The content of this Newsletter is not intended to be exhaustive or 

updated. ALAE ABOGADOS is not responsible for the accuracy, 

completeness, merchantability or fitness for a particular purpose of 

the information contained in this Newsletter. ALAE ABOGADOS 

recommends to consult with a professional prior to using any infor-

mation contained in our Newsletter. 

 

ALAE ABOGADOS assumes no liability for any action, judicial or 

not, carried out in relation with the information contained in this 

Newsletter, or for any direct or indirect damages arising from the 

use of the information contained in this newsletter, its content or 

service. 

 

Likewise, ALAE ABOGADOS assumes no liability for any links to 

any website referred to in this Newsletter. 

If you wish not to receive information from ALAE ABOGADOS 

please replay this message with “Unsubscribe”. 
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